
@sccounty@countyofsantacruzRedistricting2021@santacruzcounty.us Map Adoption Deadline: December 15, 2021

What is redistricting?

2021 County 
Supervisorial Districts

After every decennial census, 
election districts are redrawn so that 
each is substantially equal in 
population and representative of the 
community. Redistricting is 
happening throughout our country — 
in state and federal legislative 
districts, local supervisorial districts 
and more.

Why should I care about redistricting?
It determines which neighborhoods and communities 
are grouped together for the purposes of elections and 
allows you to share how you think district boundaries 
should be drawn to best represent your community. 

How can I get involved?
Share how you think district boundaries should be drawn to best 
represent your community:

1) Attend a workshop in person or online (see website):

2) Fill out a Communities of Interest Form (see website) or email the 
      Commission at: Redistricting2021@santacruzcounty.us
  
3) Email the Commissioner representing your District:

How will new district boundaries get approved?
Based on input from the public and Redistricting Commission, 
the Board of Supervisors will adopt the final map. 

Get Involved
 
Redistricting
Santa Cruz
County!
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Cheri O’Neil
cheri.oneil@santacruzcounty.us

Michael Watkins
michael.watkins@santacruzcounty.us

Kris Reyes  
kris.reyes@santacruzcounty.us

Peter Radin  
peter.radin@santacruzcounty.us

James Mosher
james.mosher@santacruzcounty.us

    • All County
      SCC Board Chambers
      September 1, 2021 at 6:30pm    
     • Mid County
      Sheriff’s Community Room
      September 22, 2021 at 6:30pm

• North County
   Felton Branch Library
   September 29, 2021 at 6:30pm
• South County
   Starlight Elementary
   September 30, 2021 at 6:30pmsantacruzcounty.us/

Redistricting2021

Find your district: santacruzcounty.us/Redistricting2021
 


